
 
 

 NEWS RELEASE  

  
 

GTECH SIGNS THREE-YEAR CONTRACT EXTENSION WITH THE 
KENTUCKY LOTTERY 

 
Company to Provide Additional Altura® GT1200 Terminals and 

Keno 

 
ROME ITALY and PROVIDENCE RHODE ISLAND (US) July 2, 2013 – GTECH 

S.p.A. announced that its subsidiary GTECH Corporation (GTECH) has 

entered into a three-year contract extension with the Kentucky Lottery.  As a 

result, GTECH will continue to provide technology and related services to the 

Kentucky Lottery through July 10, 2021. The Kentucky Lottery also exercised 

an option in its existing contract with GTECH allowing for the Company to 

provide equipment and services for Keno. Keno is expected to be introduced 

in retailer locations later this year.  The number of retail locations offering 

Keno in Kentucky is expected to grow to 700 over time. GTECH expects to 

receive revenues of approximately $40 million for the contract extension and 

Keno. 

 

“GTECH is committed to helping customers stimulate new sales growth,” 

said President and CEO of GTECH Americas Jaymin B. Patel.   “This is 

yet another example of how states are addressing fiscal budget gaps with 

new game offerings, in an effort to maximize sales and net revenue for the 

Kentucky Lottery in support of higher education.” 

 

Under the terms of the contract extension, GTECH will provide the Kentucky 

Lottery with equipment, game software, and services for the Keno game, 

including up to 600 additional new Altura® GT1200 terminals, as well as 

installing Keno monitors. 

 



GTECH will continue providing a variety of ongoing services including the 

operation and maintenance of the central system; field services for the 3,800 

lottery terminals/self-service terminals already in operation; marketing 

support; and hotline operations. 

 

GTECH has been the lottery technology provider to the Kentucky Lottery 

since 1989. Since its fiscal year 1999, the Kentucky Lottery has provided $2 

billion to the Kentucky Educational Excellence Scholarship Program, the 

College Access Program, and the Kentucky Tuition Grants Program. 

 

 
GTECH S.p.A. is a leading commercial operator and provider of technology in 

the regulated worldwide gaming markets, delivering best-in-class products 
and services, with a commitment to the highest levels of integrity, 

responsibility, and shareholder value creation. The Company is listed on the 
Milan Stock Exchange under the trading symbol “GTK” and is majority owned 

by De Agostini S.p.A. In 2012, GTECH had €3.1 billion in revenues and 8,600 
employees in approximately 60 countries. For more information, please visit 
www.gtech.com.  
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